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I writing in support of a 10 year planning interval.  As a former selectboard member (12 years), I 
know how time consuming it is to develop and implement a town plan.  I have seem first hand 
how the demands of writing a new plan detracts from implements the provisions (surveys, 
grants, etc.) of the current plan.  It is getting increasing harder to get residents to serve on 
boards with extensive agendas.  I hope you will support a 10 year planning interval. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bob Bancroft (Chittenden 8-3) 
 

 


